
 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Low and No Emission Bus Replacement and Support Infrastructure 

in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive for this project is the Kansas City Area Transportation 

Authority, 1200 E. 18th Street, Kansas City, KS, 64108. The funding will help further incorporate 

battery electric buses into the already established RideKC network, which covers the urban and 

suburban regions of the bi-state Kansas City area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice L. Davids 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  


